
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON THE  

         SOUTH SIDE OF WEST BRUCE STREET 

         FROM SOUTH 4TH STREET TO SOUTH 5TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration 

at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

        INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALLS 

        4” OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH PALMER STREET, 

        FROM EAST VINE STREET TO EAST CENTER STREET  

   

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations Division to 

see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request 

and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and 

subsequently heard at the October 16, 2008 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

        INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALLS 

        4” OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 2nd STREET, 

        FROM WEST VINE STREET TO WEST NORTH AVENUE 

           

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations Division to 

see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request 

and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and 

subsequently heard at the October 16, 2008 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

        INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALLS 

        4” OR MORE ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST/WEST 

        VINE STREET FROM NORTH HUBBARD STREET TO 

        NORTH DR. MARTIN L. KING JR. DR. 

           

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations Division to 

see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request 

and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and 

subsequently heard at the October 16, 2008 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 A.M. TO 

         4:30 P.M. EXCEPT BUSES ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 

         1ST STREET FROM A POINT 145 FEET SOUTH OF WEST 

         AUER AVENUE TO A POINT 170 FEET SOUTH THEREOF        

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Harambee School, to install the above-

captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process of 

loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 



 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 AM TO 

         4:30 PM EXCEPT BUSES ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         WEST MINERAL STREET FROM SOUTH 21
ST

 STREET 

         TO SOUTH 22
ND

 STREET 

 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         SOUTH 21
ST

 STREET FROM WEST MINERAL STREET 

         TO A POINT 70 FEET SOUTH 

          

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         SOUTH 21
ST

 STREET FROM WEST MINERAL STREET 

         TO A POINT 70 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Longfellow School, to install the above-

captioned parking restrictions due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process of 

loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restrictions will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of these parking restrictions. 



 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 

RWB: ns 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 A.M. TO 

         4:30 P.M. EXCEPT BUSES ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         WEST LEGION STREET FROM SOUTH 24TH STREET 

         TO SOUTH 25TH STREET 

          

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Rogers Street School, to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the 

process of loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 

 



We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 A.M. TO 

         4:30 P.M. EXCEPT BUSES ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST SCOTT STREET FROM SOUTH 30TH STREET 

         TO SOUTH 31ST STREET          

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Doerfler School, to install the above-

captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process of 

loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 



 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 A.M. TO 

         4:30 P.M. EXCEPT BUSES ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         SOUTH 22ND STREET FROM WEST MITCHELL STREET 

         TO WEST MAPLE STREET 

          

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Mitchell Elementary School, to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the 

process of loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 



 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 AM TO 

         4:30 PM EXCEPT BUSES ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         EAST BURLEIGH STREET FROM A POINT 220 FEET 

         EAST OF NORTH DOUSMAN STREET TO A POINT 

         205 FEET EAST THEREOF 

          

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Gaenslen School, to install the above-

captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process of 

loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 



Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING SCHOOL DAYS 7:00 AM TO 

         4:30 PM EXCEPT BUSES ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         EAST DOVER STREET FROM A POINT 145 FEET 

         WEST OF SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO A POINT 

         228 FEET WEST THEREOF 

          

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 



This is in response to a request we received from the Principal of Dover Street School, to install the above-

captioned parking restriction due to unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process of 

loading and unloading of children from school buses. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction will prevent unwanted conflicts between buses and parents during the process 

of loading and unloading of school buses. 

 

Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of this parking restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 2008 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080665 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING ON SCHOOL DAYS FROM 

         3:00 PM TO 5:00 PM ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST LAPHAM BOULEVARD FROM SOUTH 15TH 

             STREET TO A POINT 155 FEET EAST AND TO A 

         POINT 140 FEET WEST 

 



Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


